
From: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patrick DennisPatrickDennis@schouse.gov

Date: 6/15/2015 3:22:45 PM
Subject: Re: video

Thanks. KV

On Jun 15, 2015, at 2:46 PM, Patrick Dennis <PatrickDennis@schouse.gov> wrote:

Video is up....

From: Gray McKain
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 2:39 PM
To: Patrick Dennis
Subject: video

http://www.scstatehouse.gov/video/videofeed.php
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